
Community Services 

 
It is proposed to receive the under mentioned Deputation(s) in the Council Chamber, County Hall, 
Tallaght, Dublin 24 on Wednesday 26th September 2012. 
 
 
The matters for discussion are set out below: 
 
 
 
 
2.00pm – 2.45pm   Glenview Residents Group 
 
 

1. Report on the inspection carried out on 6th August 2012 of the manhole at 325 Glenview Drive. 
 
 

2. Inspection on the full length of pipe, at the rear of 342a Glenview Park, which overflows during 
heavy rainfall. 

 
 

3. Increased sightings of rodents along railings at N81 (open space). 
 
 

4. Residents are having difficulty with the massive increase in insurance premiums, due to recent 
heavy rainfall and flooding. What flood relief measures are planned by South Dublin County 
Council?  

 
5. Update on the proposed sound barrier at the N81, to alleviate noise pollution. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
__________________ 
Dee Kelly, 
A/Staff Officer, 
Community Services. 
 
Tel No:   01 – 4149270 
Email:   dkelly@sdublincoco.ie  
Dept. Email:  comdevof@sdublincoco.ie  
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